
Headmistress's Weekly Update      Thursday 25 November 2021 

Dear Parents,  

   

Please find the video link below for this week’s update; the video is 2.5 minutes long.  

 

XXXXXXXX 

   

Do enjoy the extended weekend, and I look forward to welcoming you all back to KGS on 

Tuesday.  

   

Best wishes   

   

Mrs K L O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 


